
ARCHAEOLOGICAL FIELDWORK 
EXPERIENCE IN GREECE, 

SUMMER 2024 
Preliminary Meeting for Sharing Information & 

Discussing Academic Opportunities 

 

Monday, February 19th, 2024, 12.00–12.50 p.m. 
(the “free period”) 

Performing Arts & Humanities Building,  
Room 441 (the Ancient Studies Seminar Room) 

All UMBC students are invited.  
The experience is not just available to ANCS majors. 

Contact Dr. Michael Lane (mflane@umbc.edu) for more information. 

UMBC students excavating in Greece, 2023 
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